
Your Office of Administration and Management has been reviewing options to assist with any hardships 
due to the lapse of appropriations. 

Below is a letter that you can provide to your creditors to help explain the situation and support any 
requests for payment flexibility.  In addition, DOT and the Office of Personnel Management have 
guidance that you may find helpful at the following links: 

https://www.transportation.gov/lapse 

https://www.opm.gov/policy-data-oversight/pay-leave/furlough-guidance/#url=Overview 

Many banks and credit unions are offering financial assistance to impacted employees.  Please 
contact your preferred lender for loan options that may be available to you.

As new information and guidance is created, DOT and OPM’s furlough sites will be updated so please 
monitor them closely.  

V/R 

Willis Morris 
Office of the Assistant Secretary for Administration 

https://www.transportation.gov/lapse
https://www.opm.gov/policy-data-oversight/pay-leave/furlough-guidance/#url=Overview
https://www.transfcu.org/?page=furlough_preparedness
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